
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: June 18, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: OMES Information Services. 

SUBJECT: Yealink equipment on SW1021 AV contracts. 

CONTACT: Barry Timberlake, barry.timberlake@omes.ok.gov. 

PURPOSE: OMES Information Services has made the decision to disallow Yealink hardware/systems 
from the state network due to security concerns. Quotes from AV suppliers should provide sufficient detail 
and define the manufacturer of any AV or conference room devices that are selected for purchase. 
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